
 

 
 
 

 

 

24 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 Year 11 – Leavers Assembly 

 

Now that the examinations have been completed, I would like to take this opportunity to say thank 
you for all the support you have given The Hamble School and wish your son/ daughter every 
success in the future.  

A reminder that the Leavers Assembly will be taking place this week on Thursday 27 June at 
9:30am. Students will be allowed on site from 9:15am. In order to attend the assembly students 
must be in full school uniform (a reminder is detailed below): 

• Black trousers, school shorts or a Thornton Skirt 

• Plain white school shirt (and a spare if students want to get one signed) 

• School tie 

• Formal school shoes – no trainers 

• Normal jewellery rules apply. 

 

If students wish to get shirts to be signed, they must bring a spare shirt with them. They will also 
receive their Prom ticket (if they have been invited) and their Hoodie (if they have ordered one). 
We hope that the event will be a celebration of Year 11 and look forward to seeing them on 
Thursday. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs L Barkshire 
Progress Leader for Year 11 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 


